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Ottawa 1st December, 1902.

Sir,

I beg to inform you that the pay- Verhoet of the

distribution of annuity for 1902 to the Indian of the

Onion Lake Agency has been examined, and explanation

are required in regard to the following, viz:-

No 24 Puskeeahkesweeins. There were no arrears due

this Indian for 1898,as during that year there were seven

persons to be paid under that number all of whom were paid

five dollars each. It will therefore be necessary for

five dolars to befrefunded to the Department.

Your obedient servant.

F.D. McLiam

Acting Deputy Supt. General,

of Indian Affairs.

V. Sibbald, Esqr,

Indian Agent,

Onion Lake, N.W.T.
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